

January 27, 2021

Dear Friend of the ASP,

We are pleased to announce the ASP will once again recognize the accomplishments of the astronomical community by resuming our Annual Awards. The COVID-19 pandemic caused us to pause our 2020 celebration for the first time since World War II. This year, we have decided to present annual awards at the ASP's Annual Meeting, which will be virtual and held at the end of 2021.

We will present awards as though 2020 did not happen, so all nominees eligible in 2020 will not lose a year. The nomination deadline is March 1, 2021. Guidelines for each award being presented in 2021 can be found on our website and includes submission instructions.

We hope you and your family are in good health and have a happy 2021.

Sincerely,

Linda Shore, EdD CEO, ASP

Sincerely.

Kelsey Johnson, PhD President, ASP